     Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, July 24, 2018
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
July 24, 2018 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Andrew Kitzen, Vice Chairman Andre Sorrentino, Commissioners Thomas Collins and Thomas Brown.  District Secretary Karla Wright was also in attendance.  Comm. Edmund M. Erickson were excused.    
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7 pm.   
· Request the Board approve the July Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Brown, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved the July Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Request the Board approve the purchase of supplies for Fire Prevention at a cost not to exceed $2,000.  After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Brown the Board approved the purchase of supplies for Fire Prevention.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Discussed dress attire for Commissioners and time to arrive for the 175th Anniversary Celebration. 

After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Sorrentino the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.







Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Fire District Secretary
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


